
SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 
 

 
 

Monday, February 17, 2020  

8:30 a.m.     + Thomas Meagher 

 

Tuesday, February 18, 2020  

8:30 a.m.     + Margaret Mary Forget  

                                                           

Wednesday, February 19, 2020 Multi-intention       

8:30 a.m.     + Bethany Yan 

 

Thursday, February 20, 2020      

8:30 a.m.     + Becky Orzechowski  

                      

Friday, February 21, 2020      

8:30 a.m.     + Min Pyong Chik  

  

Saturday, February 15, 2020 Multi-intention  

9:00 a.m.      Special Intention of Fay Lue Kim 

                              

4:30 p.m.     + Yolanda De Arebalo    

             

Sunday, February 16, 2020  

8:00 a.m.      + Joseph Yung Fu & Maria Kee Sau Yuan 

9:30 a.m.      Deceased Members of D’Angela Family 

11:00 a.m.    Special Intention of Sr. Eva 

 

YOUNG LEADER'S RETREAT 

 

The Archdiocese of Toronto will be offering, at St. 

Edward's Parish, a Young Leader's Retreat, entitled, "Love 

in Service" on Saturday, March 7, 2020.  This retreat is 

designed to engage male and female youth, aged 12 - 17, 

who serve in various parish ministries (altar serving, music 

ministry, youth programs, or other ministries in the parish).  

The free retreat will include talks, group discussions, 

recreation and lunch.  To register, contact Jessica, our 

Youth Director at: stedwardyouthministry@gmail.com  
 

 

CONCERT: TOGETHER IN WORSHIP 

THE MUSIC OF LENT 

         

Friday, Feb. 21st at 7:30 p.m. 

St. Margaret of Scotland Church 

Tickets:  $10 advance tickets at 

togetherinworshipcanada@gmail.com 

$20 at door. 

Come out for an evening of inspiring music led by Leo 

Marchildon and Matthew Larkin (and guest artists) 

 

Senior Residence Masses –February 2020 

 

Wednesday, February 19th – Del Manor – 10:30 a.m. 

 

Income Tax Receipts – 2019 
The 2019 income tax receipts  have been mailed.  

Ash Wednesday 

Wednesday, February 26, 2020 

Ashes will be distributed at the following Masses: 

 
                               8:30 a.m. 

12:00 Noon 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Lenten soup will be made available in the parish hall after 

the 12:00 Noon Mass, courtesy of the 55+ Club. 

 

Lenten Fridays 

 

Morning:      8:30 a.m.    - Mass  

                      9 – 10 a.m.  - Holy Hour 

 

Evening:      5:30 – 6:30 p.m. - Lenten Soup in Parish Hall 

                     6:30 p.m.            - Stations of the Cross 

                     7:00 p.m.            - Mass 

 

Youth Ministry 

 

Our EDGE (grade 6, 7 and 8 students) and Lifeteen (high 

school students) programs are both now in full swing! Please 

see the banners in the foyer for complete schedules or speak to 

our Youth Director, Jessica Bews for more information.  New 

students can join at any time. 

 

Upcoming nights: 

Friday, February 21st, 7:00 – 9:00 p.m.: EDGE – Masterpiece 

 

 
COINS FOR LIFE 2020 

 
Parishioners are welcome to take home a coin box during 

Lent in support of the work of Campaign Life.  This also 

supports the Annual March for Life in Ottawa.  This can be 

a great spiritual exercise during Lent in support of pro-life.  

Boxes will be made available next weekend after all Masses 

on a table in the lobby. 
 

Pancake Sunday 

 

The Knights of Columbus will host “Shrove Sunday” next  

Sunday, February 23rd, following the 11:00 a.m. Mass.  

Pancakes and sausages, coffee and juice will be served.  

Suggested donation is $8 per person.  Tickets are available 

after all Masses this weekend.   

 

St. Edward’s Catholic Women’s League 

 

We invite all women in the parish to join us for our 

next General Meeting: Tuesday, February 18, 2020.   

Starting with Mass at 7pm, followed by a fun evening 

with line dancing! 
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FEBRUARY 16, 2020 
 
 

 

ST. EDWARD'S PARISH LENTEN MISSION 

February 29 - March 4 

                                                                         

Retreat Director:  Fr. Daniel Sehlapelo 

Theme:  "Journey to the House of the Father" 

 

Fr. Daniel is known to many parishioners; a priest from 

South Africa,  Father is on sabbatical in Toronto completing 

his theological studies with an emphasis in Homiletics. 

Father will preach at all Masses the weekend of February 

29/March 1 (First Sunday of Lent) and will continue our 

parish Mission Retreat on Monday, March 2nd, and 

Tuesday March 3rd, at 7 p.m. (he will celebrate Mass at 7 

p.m. and include his spiritual reflection).  On Wednesday, 

March 4th, at 7 p.m.,   Fr. Daniel, and a number of other 

priests will be available for Lenten Confessions, which will 

conclude the Retreat.   

 

 

Vocations 

 

“No eye has seen, nor ear heard, nor the human heart 

conceived, what God has prepared for those who love Him.”  

If you feel you are being invited to spread the Good News of 

God’s love as a priest, deacon, brother or sister, contact Fr. 

Chris Lemieux, Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto 

at 416-968-0997.  email vocations@archtoronto.org  

 

 

TOTUS TUUS SUMMER CAMP 

 

Mark your Calendars!  St. Edward’s Parish will be offering 

our summer camp the week of July 19-24, 2020. 

 

Day Program – July 20-24 from 9:00 a.m. – 2:30 p.m., for 

children entering grades 1-6 in September 2020. 

 

Evening Program – July 19-23 from 7-9 p.m., for youth 

entering grades 7-12 in September 2020. 

 

Registration Forms will be available beginning Sunday, 

March 1st. 

      

 

Bible Study Groups 

 

Our morning series on the Gospel according to Matthew 

and our evening series on the Gospel according to St. Paul 

will resume on Monday, February 24th and continue to 

Monday March 30th, at the usual time in the parish hall.  

 

Our morning and evening Bible Study Groups will not 

meet on Family Day (February 17th). 

ST. PATRICK'S DINNER AND DANCE 
Saturday, March 14, 2020 

 

The annual St. Patrick's Day Dinner & Dance will be held on 

Saturday evening, March 14th, in the parish hall.  Come out 

and enjoy a wonderful meal, Irish dancers, and two live 

bands!  This annual event always sells out, so be sure to get 

your tickets early!  You may purchase your tickets following 

all masses on the weekend of February 22nd/23rd and February 

29th/March 1st.  Tickets are $35 per person. There will also be a 

cash bar. Again, be sure to purchase your tickets early as 

seating is limited.  

 

ORDINANDI DINNER 

 

The annual Ordinandi Dinner will be held at the Pearson 

Convention Centre (Airport Road and Steeles) on Tuesday, 

March 3rd.  Reception and Cash Bar at 5 p.m.; Dinner at 6:15 

p.m.  This is the annual dinner that highlights the graduating 

class of St. Augustine's Seminary.  These seminarians include 

both John Sutka and Martin Lugo, whom many of you know as 

former parish-interns here at St. Edward's Parish.  Msgr. Pat 

has discounted the tickets for those wishing to go at $50 per 

person.  If interested, please contact Msgr. Pat at the parish 

office. We will have 3 tables, each sitting 10 people.   

 

PROJECT ANDREW DINNER 

 

Bishop Kasun will host a dinner here at the parish on 

Saturday, March 7th, at 6:30 p.m., for men, Grade 12 and up, 

who may be considering the priesthood, or who are simply 

interested in learning more about the call to priesthood. 

Pastors from local parishes have been invited to attend as 

well as Msgr. Pat from St. Edward's Parish. There is no 

commitment on the part of those attending; it is essentially 

an opportunity for those attending to hear the call stories of 

their local priests.  Msgr. Pat has already spoken with a few 

young men who wish to attend, and wishes to open it to 

other men as well.  If interested, or if you simply wish to 

know more about the details of the event, please contact 

Msgr. Pat so he can he can register you.   There is no charge 

for the dinner.  It promises to be a truly unique and inspiring 

event.  Our thanks to Bishop Kasun and Fr. Chris Lemieux 

for arranging this special event.             

                      

                        

                         Feed My People 
 

 

The third weekend of each month is Casserole weekend.  

For those interested in preparing a Casserole, trays and 

recipes will be available after each Mass.  Each tray 

provides a hot, nourishing meal for ten homeless people at 

the Good Shepherd Centre.               
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